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12th January 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
SCHOOL MEALS DURING LOCKDOWN 
 
From Wednesday 13th January we will be offering the following: 
 
1. If your child is currently in school and eligible for Free School Meals: 
Your child may choose a hot or cold meal from the menu.   If you prefer to send your child with their own 
packed lunch that is fine. 
 
2. If your child is attending school some of the week and eligible for Free School Meals: 
When in school you child may choose a hot or cold meal from the menu. When your child is NOT in school, 
you can order and collect a packed lunch.  Further details on how to order this will be texted to you shortly.    
 
3. If your child is NOT in school or is in isolation due to Coronavirus and is eligible for Free School Meals: 
You may order a food parcel for collection provided by the school.  Further details on how to order this will 
be texted to you shortly.  If you are in isolation due to Coronavirus, please follow Government guidance and 
contact the school to discuss specific needs.   
 
4. If your child is currently in school and in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2: 
Your child may choose a hot or cold meal from the menu under the Universal Infant Free School Meal 
scheme.  If you prefer to send your child with their own packed lunch that is fine.  We can only provide meals 
for your child within these year groups when they are in school, unless they are eligible for Free School 
Meals, if this is the case, please see number 3. above.  
 
5. If you usually pay for your child’s meal and they are in school: 
Your child may choose a hot or cold meal from the menu.  A payment of £2.20 is required which can be paid 
online via ParentPay or using a barcoded letter at any Pay Point store.  If you prefer to send your child with 
their own packed lunch that is fine. 
 
If your circumstances have changed and you think your child may be eligible for Free School Meals, please 
contact the school office who will be able to assist you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Miss N Fowles - Headteacher 
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